FISHER MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 8 June 2009

The following are notes from the inaugrial meeting of the Fisher Management Committee which met at Champion Hill on 8 June 2009

New website

An interim website was set up at http://afcfisher.weebly.com
Participation in FA competitions

The Football Associations deadline of 1 April for the following seasons Cup and Vase competitions was absolute and therefore the new Fisher club could not be entered into these.

Kent League AGM

This was to be held on 18 June 2009

Fees for Kent League and London FA Affiliation

£305 was paid from club funds for application to the Kent League and London FA affiliation

Management Selection Committee

A three person team of Martin Eede, Bob Davies and Bert Kite were appointed to review the applications for the position of First Team manager

Friendlies

Friendlies with Lewisham Borough and Thamesmead Town were being lined up

Matchday Officials

There was a discussion about the requirements for volunteers to fill the various positions for matchday officials.  These included stewards, ball boys, fundraising, boardroom hospitality, the programme and the club shop.  It was hoped that these would be filled at the next meeting.

Fisher AGM

This would be held on 22 June at Champion Hill

